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Clearing the Hurdles! 
 
Merry Christmas, 
I can hardly believe it! October has come and gone. Happy 
November everyone! The month of Thanks, a time to reflect 
on God’s blessings. I encourage you to take some time to think 
about what God has done for you, as well as, our church 
family. Give HIM praise for HIS goodness! It reminds me of 
the song, “Count Your Blessings”, sing it with me. 
When upon life’s billows you are tempest-tossed, 
When you are discouraged, thinking all is lost, 
Count your many blessings, name them one by one, And it will 
surprise you what the Lord has done. 

 
Count your blessings, name them one by one, 
Count your blessings, see what God has done! 
Count your blessings, name them one by one, 
Count your many blessings, see what God has done. 
 

Psalm 100 
1Make a joyful noise to the LORD, all the earth! 

2Serve the LORD with gladness! 
Come into his presence with singing! 
3Know that the LORD, he is God! 

It is he who made us, and we are his; 
we are his people, and the sheep of his pasture. 

4Enter his gates with thanksgiving, 
and his courts with praise! 

Give thanks to him; bless his name! 
5For the LORD is good; 

his steadfast love endures forever, 
and his faithfulness to all generations. 

 

Our GOD is good! Give HIM thanks! 
 

Furthering HIS Kingdom, 

Pastor Mitch and Tricia 
 



December – Deacons of the Month 

Jeff Smith, Robert Thomas, Wayne Bray 
 

 December – God’s Grocery 

 In the process of reworking 

  

  

  

   
 

December – Nursery  

5-  Beverly Smith, Tina Mayes 

12- Dianne Keen, Darlene Gregory 

19- Kaitlin Thomas, Cathy Saunders 

26- Sheena Sigmon ,Pat Walker 

  
 

 
-December 14th deacons meeting 

-December 19th Carols of Christmas 
-December 21st business meeting 

 -Lottie Moon Christmas Post Office Offering 
will be throughout the month of December 

 
 


